
RFQ 2019-10  
Addendum 2 
 
We are excited to have so many firms interested in this project.  As a reminder, there is a mandatory site 
visit on December 16, 2019 at 2:00 p.m.   
 
As background, the Town plans to submit to Colleton County a proposal for a new Town Hall 
complex.  We will not have to have a complete set of plans, but would need to have enough 
information  to estimate a cost in which to request.  The Town budgeted $50,000 to get us to that point.   
 


